
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1750 
 

Asked on Wednesday 11 November 2009 
 
 
 
MR MCLINDON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR MAIN ROADS (MR WALLACE)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the increasing pedestrian traffic in the high density residential, retail and 
school area around the Jimboomba Shopping Centre on the Mount Lindsay Highway—  
 
Will the Minister investigate the possibilities of a pedestrian overpass for that location and 
advise what actions will be undertaken to rectify this problem?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Beaudesert for the question. 
 
The department’s South Coast Region is currently carrying out planning for the upgrade of 
the Mount Lindesay Highway from Chambers Flat Road to Woodhill. 
 
All aspects of traffic and pedestrian movement in this area are being investigated as part of 
this planning study to achieve the best results for residents and motorists. 
 
Any actions taken in this area will be determined by the outcomes of this planning study, 
community consultation and future funding allocations. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


